
CDC reopening plans 
and safety protocols

Social Distancing Guidelines:
•	 Parents will not be allowed in hallways or classrooms. 
•	 One student teacher will be permitted per classroom and they will 

follow all faculty and staff health and safety protocols. 
•	 Family social gatherings and school-wide meetings are on hold 

until further notice. 
•	 Weather-permitting, the faculty and staff are planning for children 

in all classrooms to spend additional time outdoors and outdoor 
equipment will be sanitized between each class visit. 

Mask Guidelines:
•	 Children will not be required to wear masks, but all adults will. 
•	 Teachers will help children keep their face clean throughout the day. 
•	 Per recommendation of the Centers for Disease Control, children in 

the toddler classrooms will not wear masks. 
•	 Parents may send preschool and kindergarten-age children with a 

mask on and employees at the CDC will try to keep the mask on. 
•	 Children will not be allowed to wear masks when running or 

playing outside or during nap time. 


